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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are pleased to invite you to an upcoming workshop hosted by our School Nursing team on 

"Managing Your Child's Behaviour." This informative session will take place on Friday, 21st 

March, at 2:00 PM here at school. 

The workshop will focus on helping parents and caregivers understand and manage the 

behaviours of children. Our school nurses will discuss various strategies to address challenging 

behaviours and promote positive conduct at home. Topics will include: 

• Understanding common behavioural challenges children face. 

• Identifying triggers for difficult behaviours. 

• Effective techniques for managing and redirecting challenging behaviours. 

• Building positive reinforcement strategies. 

• Fostering good communication and setting clear expectations. 

This session will provide valuable insights into managing your child's behaviour in a supportive 

and constructive way. You’ll also have the opportunity to ask questions and share experiences 

with other parents. 

We hope you can join us for this informative and supportive event. If you have any questions or 

need additional details, please feel free to contact us. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Tandy  

SENDCo 
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